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March 20th  

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

On Tuesday, April 12, 2023, all MHS juniors will take the SAT here at MHS.  Students may choose to 
use results from this free exam to submit to colleges when applying or may choose to register to take 
the test again individually through www.collegeboard.org.   Mundelein High School is offering a variety of 
support options to assist our students to prepare for the SAT. 

●​ FREE SAT Prep offered by The MHS Literacy Center and Math Lab:  
○​ Students can obtain SAT practice tests in the Literacy Center. Students can schedule a 

time with Literacy Center and Math Lab specialists for support with practice exams.  
 

●​ Online Resources 
○​ Khan Academy SAT prep- College Board partners with Khan Academy to provide 

personalized test results that are paired with a study plan tailored to your individual test 
results. For example, when your scores are reported you will also find statements about 
your strengths and weaknesses and content like videos and practice problems to help you 
improve.Use your personal email to register. 

○​  
○​ Collegeboard.org- College Board is the organization that administrates the PSAT and SAT 

Tests. You should use your personal email address when you register to ensure your 
scores are reported and shared accurately. Scores from the PSAT and SAT will be shared 
to your account prior to the mailed scores and contain more score detail. If you have taken 
an Advanced Placement test, you already have a College Board account.  

■​ SAT practice tests: 6 free full-length online practice tests.  
■​ Instant Practice Test scoring app: Take a complete SAT practice test (through 

collegeboard.org) and use a smartphone to scan your answer sheet and receive an 
immediate score. 

 

If you have any questions about preparing for the SAT, please contact Andrea Rusk (arusk@d120.org) , 
our College and Career Counselor, Hope Babowice (hbabowice@d120.org), our Literacy Center 
Specialists, your student’s counselor, or me.  
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Sincerely, 

 
Stacey Gorman 
Assistnt Superintendent of Teaching and Learning  
sgorman@d120.org  
847-949-2200 x1129 
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